
TIME: 
PLACE: 
PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

February 5, 2001 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor Sally Beals 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers: Susan Lienesch 

Paul Gresham 
C. Mark K.ingseed 
Roger Krass 
Douglas Cline 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Assistant City Manager Judith Gilleland 
City Planner Steve Feverston 
Assistant to the City Manager Jesse Lightle 

Council interviewed Heather Mendelson for appointment as a member of the Centerville 
Arts Commission. Council concurred with said appointment. 

Council concurred that Linda Meily be reappointed as Chairman of the City Beautiful 
Commission and Norman Plair to an additional term on the Personnel Appeals Board for the City 
of Centerville. 

Miss Lightle reviewed for Council information she has discussed with the Centerville 
Property Review Commission relative to a Pre-Sale Home Inspection Program in the City of 
Centerville. She outlined the programs in the Cities of Huber Heights and Oakwood. The 
Commission is in favor of the program in Centerville as it exists today. Council concurred that 
this item become a Council Retreat agenda item. 

Mr. Hom advised that Public Works Director Steve Weaver is back in the hospital. 

Mr. Hom advised that according to the Mid Ohio Government Group, Senator Finan says 
an Annexation Bill will be passed within weeks. 

Mr. Feverston reviewed the proposed routing and housing plan for the new nine holes at 
The Golf Club at Yankee Trace. 
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